From: MICHAEL RAMSDALE  

Sent: 14 April 2014 17:55

To: Planning

Subject: Ref 14/00412/F Deddington Village Planning.

It is important that further development in Deddington is scaled back. Gradual new building within the existing policy , of a small number of dwellings per year, should only be allowed.

Otherwise, the character of this ancient rural village would be lost.

There is already pressure on local services like schools, doctors, parking and roads.

I hope you will take my views into account and not allow further building on green open space. What is the point of residents airing their views if government fails to take heed of them?

Michael Ramsdale

8 The leyes

Deddington

Oxon OX15 0TX
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